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Attendance Congratulations  
 

Classes with 96% and above 

1SP, 2ML and 6ER 

Celebrating Punctuality 

Lowest number of late marks 
KS1 – RBH, RKM and 1SP 

KS2 – 5KT, 5LD and 6ER 

 

Message from the Head teacher: 

It’s been lovely to see everyone back in school looking 

so smart, please keep wrapping up warm during this 

really cold spell of weather.  It was wonderful to see 

all the children last week fully enjoying the workshops 

Richard the Story Teller provided.  He captivated the 

children with his storytelling, and we are thrilled he 

will come to visit us again in March. 

Parking: 
If you travel to school by car, can we remind you to 

park considerately when dropping off/collecting your 

children and to be polite to the local business owners 

and residents. Thank you. 

 

Uniform: 
Please can you label your child’s uniform with their 

name and class.  We can then ensure any lost property 

is returned to the owner promptly. 

Appointments: 

Please make sure appointments for your child are 
made outside of school hours or in the school 
holidays.  Where this is not possible, please inform the 
school office of the appointment in advance and 
provide evidence. 

 

Attendance: 

The school would like to see all children aiming for 

96% attendance or above.  We monitor attendance on 

a regular basis and will contact parents if we have any 

concerns. If your child is absent from school because 

of illness, please either telephone the school office 

each morning or leave a message on ParentMail 

confirming the child’s name, class and reason for 

absence. Failure to do so will affect your child’s 

attendance record. 

 
 
 

 

 

Red Nose Day: 
In support of Comic Relief, Lime Academy Parnwell is asking 

everyone to wear red to school on Friday 15 March.  

Students do not need to wear uniform on this date, but we 

ask they wear a red item of clothing and kindly donate £1 to 

support Comic Relief. 

Children’s University:  

Children’s University is a national project which recognizes 

the achievements of young people who take part in learning 

activities outside of their school day.  On Saturday 26th 

January from 10:00-14:00, they will be hosting a fun day of 

FREE activities for children aged 8-11. More information is 

available at www.ucp.ac.uk/cujan19 or by ringing 214466. 

Free Courses for Parents 

City College Peterborough are offering a one-day course in 

First AID on the 14 February and a 4 week IT for beginners 

course, starting on 28 February at Club Caliente Parnwell. 

Both courses are free. More information is available at 

www.citycollegepeterborough.ac.uk or by calling 761361.  

Upcoming events: 

5 Feb Reception Health Checks 
11-14 Feb Bikeability for Year 5 
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